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Comments I am rejecting this application, as there is a likelihood of the site not protecting priority species. Which 
are important to the local area and habitat, also other biodiversity features of geological conservation 
importance.  
 
There will be considerable cutting down of trees to allow this application to happen. These tree's need 
to be protected not cut down to make room for landfill. 
 
What trees are to be affected by this application and how many will need to be cut down? This is a 
needless operation to remove trees, we need to protect our land not destroy it.  
 
The land is clearly going to be used as a landfill, no mention of the materials to be used in the 
restoration of the landscaping of the quarry. Increased numbers of vehicles using the roads meaning 
more damage to our environment for us as residents when we need our carbon footprint to be 
lowered not increased by heavy goods vehicles.  
 
Why are we revisiting this application again when the last attempts have been HUGELY apposed there 
is not valid reason for this to pass and that is apparent in the amount of attempts to pass this. 
 
Is this a Landfill project? If this project is anything like the honeybridge stream issue which has 
contaminated and poisoned the local woodlands and wildlife because it has leached out toxic waste. 
 
Also the pollution and litter would be a huge issue to the local area. 
 
I completely REJECT this application and all of its content.  
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